
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th November 2023  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Staff update for Maple Class 

 

We are writing to update you about the current staffing in Maple Class.  

For the remainder of this term, Maple Class teacher will be Nicole Humphrey.  Nikki has been 

working alongside Lucy and getting to know the class. She is experienced in working with young 

people with Special Educational Needs, and we are delighted to welcome her to Doubletrees.   

 

We are in the process of recruiting a permanent teacher for Maple Class and will ensure the 

transition is as smooth as possible. 

 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to make contact. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Joanne Hobbs 

Assistant Headteacher.  

 


